
 
 

July 2, 2021 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE  
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
RE: ELS File No. 0424-EX-CN-2020 – Notification of Successful Launch of Umbra-2001  
 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 
As required by Special Condition (1) of Umbra Lab, Inc (“Umbra”) FCC satellite authorization for 
Umbra-2001 spacecraft, Umbra is pleased to certify to the FCC that (a) the Umbra-2001 satellite 
was successfully launched on a SpaceX launch vehicle from Cape Canaveral, Florida on 
June 30,  2021, and deployed in orbit shortly thereafter, and (b) operations conform to the terms 
and conditions of the FCC authorization. Contact with and positive control of the satellite has been 
established. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

/s/ Iulia Davies  
 
Iulia Davies 
Legal Counsel 


